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The best in turf supplies — 
LESCO 100% Sulfur-Coated Fertilizers, 
golf course accessories, chemicals including 

LESCOSAN 
A highly effective pre-emergence 
crabgrass and poa annua control 

(800) 
321-5325 

NATIONWIDE 

(800) 
362-7413 
IN OHIO 

LAKESHORE EQUIPMENT & SUPPLY CO. 
"Home of LESCO Products" 

300 South Abbe, Elyria, OH 44035 

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT'S 

DESK 

DENNIS 

HENDRICKSON 

Another gol f season is nearing the time 
when play begins to taper o f f and we s ta r t 
to plan our maintenance program for the 
winter months. Certainly we have many 
weeks of good gol f ing weather remaining, 
but the season of heavy play is nearly 
past. This is a time when we should s i t 
down and make a few notes to ourselves for 
next year's planning. Perhaps we learned 
a new method of handling young people we 
supervise or something we should have done 
d i f f e r e n t l y . We might have some new 
thoughts about fungicide which d idn ' t work 
so well th is year. I t is too easy to forget 
these l i t t l e ideas once the gol f season has 
ended. So, wr i te i t down in your records 
to be read again as you plan for 1982. 

Last month's meeting at the University of 
Minnesota Golf Course was very well 
attended. 107 dinners were served. Those 
who were able to attend enjoyed the equip-
ment show by R. L. Gould, the many discus-
sions with other M.G.C.S.A. members and 
the gol f course which was in excellent 
condit ion. 

Thanks to Host Superintendent Russ Adams! 
I t was a perfect day. 

Thanks also to Dr. Ward Steinstra, Dr. Don 
White and Dr. Don Taylor for the time they 
spent ta lk ing with us at the Universi ty 's 
Research Plots. 

The September meeting is the Annual MGCSA 
Golf Tournament on September 14 at the 
Willmar C.C. and the L i t t l e Crow G.C. 
Host Superintendents Jim Wodash and Jim 
Brown have a great day planned so don't 
miss th is big event. I t is one of the 
most enjoyed events the M.G.C.S.A. has 
each year. Put a 4-Some together and 
get your reg is t ra t ion sent in now. 

SEE YOU THERE! 


